
Gold Day  SALINA HIGH SCHOOL SOUTH        April 17 

Activities:  B JV Golf @ Manhattan – 9 a.m. 
ELO: Bracelet Making Club – Room 2218 – 2:10 p.m., Book Club Meeting – 
Library – 2:10 p.m. 

 Cheer Tryouts – Main Gym – 4 p.m. 
 Open Mats Wrestling – Wrestling Room – 5 p.m. 
 
Early Dismissals: B JV Golf – All Day 
 
Announcements: 
Parents, please be sure the check your student’s progress and grades in Skyward as we 
prepare for final semester grades. If you have concerns about a grade, please contact your 
student’s teachers. You can find their contact information via the gradebook tab in Skyward 
by clicking on the teacher’s name. If you are having trouble accessing Skyward, you may contact the Counseling Center at 785-
309-3715 for additional help. 

• Semester 2 Final Exams: 
Seniors: May 15 and May 16 
Grade 9, 10, 11: May 21 and May 22 

 
AFTER SCHOOL HOMEWORK HELP SESSIONS:  There will be an opportunity for students to get extra help and support 
completing assignments during the After School Homework Help Sessions. These will be held in the Library from 2:45-400pm 
each afternoon, May 6 – May 21.  Students must bring assignments to work on and must stay the entire session. Students will 
need to arrange for transportation and be pick up at 4:00pm. 
 
Crochet club will meet Thursday, April 18 in the library at 2:10 PM.  
 
Seniors! Starting April 24, those who qualified will be able to purchase and pick up a Pathway Completer Cord for graduation 
from Mrs. Work in the office. Pathway Cords are $10. Seniors who qualified for an Honor Cord or Honor Medallion, those will 
be given out May 6-10 from Mrs. Heyde. There is no charge for those.   
 
The Junior-Senior Prom is Saturday, April 20 at “The Temple” from 8 – 11 p.m. Prom tickets and picture ID will be required for 
students to enter. This year’s theme is the “Roaring Twenties”. Safe After Prom will be held at The District and is open to all 
juniors and seniors, whether or not they attend prom.   
 
The Senior Awards ceremony will be Monday, May 6 @ 6 p.m. in the South High Auditorium. Seniors being recognized will 
receive an invitation to attend.  
 
Summer School will run June 3 – July 2. Register online at the link on our website. Enrollment closes April 22. For more 
information email Melanie Hammond at melanie.hammond@usd305.com.  
 
South High School’s Student of the Week is senior Josten Fischer. At South High, she is Cross Country team captain, Girls 
Soccer team captain, Head Writing Center Intern, Senior Class Student Council Treasurer, and National Honor Society 
member. Her favorite classes have been American Justice with Mr. Carlson and Physics with Mrs. Cairns because both 
teachers are so passionate about what they teach and that made for the most engaging courses. Outside of school, she 
volunteers at Prairieland Market. After graduation, she will be attending Kansas State University to study Architectural 
Engineering. Congratulations, Josten! 
 
College & Military Representatives: 4/18 – U.S. Army, 4/23 - Marines 
 

Prom Spirit Week 
Today is: Wear PINK Wednesday! 

 

Tomorrow is: Pajama Day! 

MENU FOR TODAY: 
Frito Taco Pie or Buffalo 
Chicken Pizza 
Shredded Lettuce 
Corn  
Grape Tomatoes 
Diced Mango 
Fresh Fruit 
Snickerdoodle Cookie 
Chocolate or White Milk 
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